
TCCE Board of Directors Holds 2020 Planning Session 

The TCCE Board of Directors was hard at work for a full day October 17, setting a 

strategic path and planning the work of TCCE for 2020. Led by 2020 Chairman, Cindy 

DeWease, IOM of the Clear Lake Area Chamber, the board reviewed the needs and 

desires for education in the chamber community and developed strategies to address 

them.   

Board leaders discussed each area of operations and how the association would engage 

TCCE members in the specific program areas.  Plans are being finalized for conference 

events and seminar training, new resources for the association members and focused 

energy on delivering more content and information online for TCCE members.   

If you have ideas, would like to volunteer on a committee, or just want more information 

about a certain area feel free to connect with staff or with the Vice-Chair responsible for 

that specific portion.  2020 Vice-Chairs are: 

Erin Corbell, IOM  Communications 

Jim Johnson, IOM  Governance 

Doug Peters, IOM  Government Affairs 

Beth Journeay, IOM  Education (includes CCCE) 

Keri Schmidt, CCE, IOM Professional Development (Annual Conference/Seminars) 

Tim Culp   Membership 


